
South Lake Tahoe fills city
commissions
On Jan. 17 the South Lake Tahoe City Council made a number of
appointments to commissions.

They include:

Planning Commission:

·      Judy Brown

·      Jessee Duyer

·      Jenna Palacio

·      Angela Swanson

·      Craig Woodward

Recreation Commission:

·      Jerry Bindel

·      Jenn Boyd

·      Pete Fink

·      Steve Noll

·      Jerry Williams

Marissa  Fox  and  Dave  Rios  were  selected  as  provisional
members. This is because the council agreed to increase the
number of members from five to seven. For that to take effect
it will be brought back at the next council meeting. After
that action takes place, Fox and Rios will full members of the
rec commission.

Airport Land Use Commission:
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·      Michael Scott

Building/ADA Board of Appeals:

·      Chip Henderson

·      Julie Stewart

For these two latter commissions, the council is looking for
more applicants. The Airport Commission needs one more person.
The Building Commission needs members representing a plumber
contractor,  heating  and  ventilating  contractor,  general
building contractor, and ADA member. For more info, email
salessi@cityofslt.us.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report


